
Road resurfacing 
Eccles Street 
Wednesday 23 to Friday 25 July 2025  

What?

Following the completion of Lindum station’s northern carpark expansion works, 
Queensland Rail’s contractor will undertake resurfacing of Eccles Street.

Resurfacing works will involve the full extent of Eccles Street - removing the 
existing asphalt layer, sealing the gravel and then laying new asphalt to the road. 

Works will be undertaken using a method and sealer which will enable driving 
immediately after spreading, under traffic control. 

When? Wednesday 23 until Friday 25 July (over three days, working hours each day 
6:30am to 6pm). 

Where?

Eccles Street. Traffic management in operation - no on-street parking available 
during works.

Private property (vehicle) access will generally be available, with short delays, 
under the direction of traffic controllers. 

At times (up to approximately one hour), whenever hot bitumen is being applied, 
driving on the surface cannot be facilitated.  

Impacts
Road resurfacing

Truck movements, 
operation of asphalting 
plant and equipment

6:30am to 6pm, Wed to Fri

Road closure, traffic 
management and changed 
street parking arrangements

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your patience while we undertake these important works. Works may 
be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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